State of Florida

Public Serbice Commission

-M-E-M-0O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: August 16, 1995

TO: Linda Williams, Division of Records and Reporting
FROM: Kenneth Dudley, Engineer, Division of Electric & Gas €D,
RE: Request for Confidentiality

In conjunction with the Semi-Annual Fuel proceedings, Florida Power and Light filed
responses 1o Staff's Second Set of Interrogatories, Nos. 10-14,and Staff’s First Request for
Production of Documents, Nos. 1-2. The documents are considered by FPL to contain
confidential information and were filed with an intent to request confidentiality. All of the
documents relate to FPL's determination of the cost-effectiveness of ils recent rail car
purchase. Staff requested these documents as a part of normal discovery in the Fuel docket,
950001-El. In accordance with our rules, 25-22.006,5d, confidential information not entered
into the record shall be returned to the provider no later than 60 days after the final order.
Though relied upon to determine the appropriate recommendation to the Commission, the
documents were not officially made a part of the record. Therefore, having sufficiently
reviewed the material. Staff requests that the documents, #07134-95 and #07135-95. be
returned to Fiorida Power and Light Company.
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